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File: EA02-003 NAT CanTung Mining and Milling Development
Subject: Adjournment of the Environmental Assessnient

Please see the attached letter from the Review Board to Fasken Martineau.

Udo von Doehren, North American Tungsten
D. Geoffrey Cowper, Fasken Martineau

Leon Konisenta and Pauline Campbell, Nahanni Butte First Nations
John Bartlett, Deh Cho First Nations

Floyd Bertrand, Acho Dene Koe

Ernie MacLeod, Fort Liard Metis Local #67

Ria Letcher, Liidlii Kue First Nation

Sharon Pellissey, Pehdzeh Ki First Nation

Fort Simpson Metis Local #52

Chris Paci, Dene Nation

John McKee, Hamlet of Fort Liard
Bruce Leclaire, Village of Fort Simpson

Jane McMullen, GNWT

(604) 684-2992
(604) 632-3185

(867) 602-2910
(867) 695-2038
(867) 770-4144
(867) 770-3266
(867) 695-2665
(867) 581-3229
(867) 695-2040

920-2254

(867) 770-4104
(867) 695-2005

jane_mcmullen@gov.nt.ca/ 873-0114

Paula Pacholek, Environment Canada

paula.pacholek(@ec.gc.ca / 873-8185

David Tyson, DFO
Tannick Lamirande, NRCan

Chuck Blyth, Parks Canada
Elaine Blais, INAC

669-4940
(613) 995-5719

Chuck.Blyth@pc.ge.ca / (867) 695-2446
blaise@inac.gc.ca / 669-2701

HIN

The document accompanying this'transmission contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and
purpose. The information is private, and is legally protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or taking any action in reference to the contents of this telecopied (faxed)
information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by
telephone and return the original to us by regular mail.
From Joe Acorn
MVEIRB
P.O. Box 938
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Phone (867) 766-7052
Fax (867) 766-7074



Laurie Cordell, MVLWB

Becky Mason

Don Beckett

Doug Beckett

Greg Yeoman, Canadian Parks and Wilderness Society
Elizabeth May, Sierra Club of Canada

Bill Carpenter, World Wildlife Fund

Monte Hummel, World Wildlife Fund

Christie Spence, Canadian Nature Federation

Kevin O’Reilly, Canadian Arctic Resources Committee
Alexandra Borowiecka, Ecology North

Joan Schollar, Society of NAT Public Shareholders
Mike Vaydik, NWT and Nunavut Chamber of Mines
NWT Chamber of Commerce
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873-6610

redcanoe@istar.ca / (819) 827-8563
donb(@renc.igs.net / mail
whitewater.canoe@unb.ca / (250) 560-5556
cpawsnwt@theedge.ca / 873-9593
(613) 241-2292
wwinwt@internorth.com / 920-4999
(416) 489-3611

cspence@cnf.ca / (613) 562-3371
carc@theedge.ca / 920-2685
econorth@ssimicro.com / 920-2986
schollar@ssimicro.com / 873-3853
mvaydik@ssimicro.com / 920-2145
873-4174
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Our File EA02-003

September 5, 2002

D. Geoffrey Cowper

Fasken Martineau DuMoulin LLP
Suite 2100

1075 Georgia Street West
Vancouver, B.C. V6E 3G2

Dear Mr. Cowper:

Re:  Adjournment of the Environmental Assessment

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) has considered
your Aug. 29" letter and has decided to adjourn EA02-003 NAT CanTung Mining and Milling
Development until the NWT Supreme Court has ruled on the judicial review filed by North
American Tungsten (NAT) seeking to have three decisions of the Mackenzie Valley Land and
Water Board (MVLWB) quashed, including the decision to refer the development to the Review
Board for an environmental assessment.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (867) 766-7052 or jacorn@muveirb.nt.ca.
Sincerely,

Joe Acorn
Environmental Assessment Officer
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